
 
 

 
Oss all, 
 
We are aware that very recently, the government officially confirmed that gyms, sports 
facilities including Leisure centres, etc. can possibly re-open as from 25th July. 
 
We are also aware that having heard of this news, you are all likely to be questioning when 
TISKA will be returning to the normal in-person classes.  Having taken everything into 
consideration, including government and our governing body guidelines, we would like to 
advise you all as follows: 
 
We have a duty of care to all our TISKA members, whether they are our students or our 
instructors.   
With this in mind and the concerns of many, we have decided that it is still too soon to 
safely return to our venues at the moment.  So that you have a rough idea, we are possibly 
looking to return to in-person classes around September time, with no confirmed date as 
yet.  By this stage, we hope everything will be safer and more assuring for us to gradually 
return to a new normal.  There are likely to be several changes that will have to be adhered 
to and we will confirm these to you nearer the time.  
 
Please rest assured that as soon as any decision is made to return to our in-person classes, 
we will email and confirm to you immediately.  
 
In the meantime, we will be continuing with our online Zoom sessions, which are working 
fantastically for TISKA and it has been great to see our students continuing to train and 
grade and achieve further.  The online participation rate and supportive positive feedback 
we have received has been overwhelming. 
 
On behalf of Sensei, we thank you for your continued support and patience and hope you 
and your families remain safe and well. 
 
Oss and Kind Regards, 
 
Sensei Sahota 
TISKA Karate 
 


